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We have witnessed many family members and friends choosing the homeschooling pathway and
have seen them thrive due to the freedom of choosing their own curriculum. We can clearly see

that requiring them to follow the Australian Curriculum would be detrimental to their education and
as such we oppose the proposed bill. The Australian Curriculum is not what makes a high quality
education and a cookie cutter education for all doesn't work.





